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Question: 

 

If some companies adopt the labelling system in a category (e.g. One brand of bread is 

labelled, but another is not), will the companies that have not labelled their packaging be 

forced to do so? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Health Star Rating (HSR) System is a voluntary system under an industry code of 

practice.  Under these arrangements, no companies will be forced to adopt the HSR System. 

 

The Legislative and Governance Forum on Food Regulation decided at its June 2013 meeting 

that if, following evaluation after two years, a voluntary implementation of the HSR System 

is found to be unsuccessful, it would consider a mandatory approach. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


